DAGSA Board Meeting January 19, 2020

Called to order at 4pm

Present: Joey Gonzalez, Holli Reidlinger, Ron Baker, Tammy Sheibley, Jen Swails, Andy Kreiger, Patty Clouser, Jason Brouse, Dave Prinz, Marty Glace, Michelle Richards

Absent: Greg Lingle

Concern about a coach directed to the board: Ron received a letter reguarding a 12U assistant coach. The issue was discussed and it was determined this individual would no longer be able to instruct children either on or off the field. Communication will occur with the individual.

Drinking at games/tournaments: It was brought to Ron's attention that one of the 12U coaches was drinking at the 12U tournament in Millerstown. While we are disappointed to hear this information, it should be addressed at the event by the tournament director. Coaches will be reminded of the policy that there is to be no drinking at games, practices or tournaments.

Equipment/Field Concerns: There were very large ruts put into the outfield of both Penn Big and Wagner 2 field. Vehicles are no longer allowed past Penn Big bleachers. Batteries are out of the tractors. The ridge cap blew off the shed and will need repaired. There is a hole in the nets. Decision was made to purchase a new net.

Landscape around batting nets was discussed and maybe be considered.

Important Dates: The following important dates were decided:

March 28th - Wagner work day

April 4th - Penn Work Day

April 18th - Opening Day

Kylee Brown will once again be the photographer for DAGSA teams.

Board adjourned at 6pm, Next meeting scheduled for February 9, 2020 at Sorrentos.